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Cornish Word of the Week 

As part of the Go Cornish Scheme, we are teaching everyone some Cornish words and phrases. 

Each week we will add a new word or phrase to the newsletter which you may like to use at home.  

This week’s words is: Dancing - donsya 

 

Makaton sign of the week 

 



The Reception children had a very exciting week! They made gingerbread men by weighing and 
measuring the ingredients and making sure that there was a biscuit for each of them. Unfortunately, 

whilst the children were having lunch the gingerbread men disappeared!! The children saw some 
camera footage of them being stolen! In order to find them the children had to create a missing 

poster. Luckily they were found by the end of the day so the children were able to taste their 
delicious gingerbread men! Since then the children have been finding out that there is a cunning 
gingerbread man who is playing tricks on them and they must save the day by solving the clues.  

 
  

This week in Year 1, the children have been learning to add a single digit number onto a two digit 
number in Maths. In English they have been learning about instructions. They have learnt the 

different parts of an instruction text and also starting learning to find the bossy verbs.  

 
 

Do you have any nice outfits that do not fit your children anymore? 

In Reception we are on the lookout for any real world nice clothes that we could use in our Role-
Play area. If you have some items that you would be able to donate please let Mrs Parrott or one of 

the Reception team know. 
These items might be: - Shirts, Jackets, Dresses (Not Disney), Hats, Shoes or Trousers. 

 



Attendance 

The class with the best attendance this week goes to 

Class 7 
Well done! 

Learners & Superstars! 
 Learner Superstar 

Class 1 – 
King Edward 

Jacob for trying so hard to write his 
name and form his letters correctly. Well 
done for not giving up, your name is 
looking brilliant!  

Lily for being so passionate towards 
her learning. Lily comes into school 
every day with a big smile on her face 
and it is a joy to see her succeed.  

Class 2 – 
Wheal Uny 

Kyce for amazing us with his maths 
skills. He is able to think quickly about 
what the answer might be and explain 
his answer so clearly. Well done Kyce, 
we are very impressed.  

Harry for always being ready to learn, 
being quiet and polite and kind friend 
to others 
 

Class 3 – 
Robinson 

Harry has worked super hard in all of his 
learning this week and has even been 
reminding other children what do in their 
learning when they were stuck. Keep it 
up Harry! 

This week's super star is Frankie Ben 
in recognition of his 'Super Sitting' 
skills whilst listening on the carpet all 
week. Well done Frankie! 

 

Class 4 – 
Wheal Basset 

Reuben for fantastic reading! Well done  Lottie for super sitting this week! Well 
done  

Class 5 – 
Grenville 

Kai for determination at drawing his 
counters until he got it right. 

Penny for super sitting all the time 
and being such a good role model to 
other children. 

Class 6 – 
Pednandrea 

Arlo M for his hard work in writing to 
sound out words and use finger spaces. 

Zach for his increased confidence 
during carpet sessions. 

Class 7 – 
Carn Brea 

Reeva for showing great for on her 
learning in class every day. 

Ivie-Rose for super sitting and 
wonderful walking. 

Class 8 – 
Dolcoath 

Lydia for her improvement in her 
spelling.  Lydia has clearly been 
practising her spellings, which is 
reflecting in the quality of her 
writing.  Well done Lydia! 

Amelia for her super sitting!  Amelia 
always follows instructions and is a 
fantastic role model.  Well done 
Amelia! 
 

Class 9 –     
South Crofty 

Alfie for always completing his maths to 
the best of his ability. 

Emilie for settling into her new class 
so well. Welcome to Trewirgie Emilie. 

 

 

Parent Teacher Association 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to the Gift Amnesty box.  This will 

remain open for a couple of weeks, if you have any unused gifts that you 

would like to donate. The donations will be used as prizes for raffles. 
 

 
 

 



Dates for your Diary 

 
Tuesday 24th January – Year 1 geography walk. 

 
Wednesday 25th January – Year 2 trip to Carn Brea – book packed lunch on the App. 

 
Monday 30th January – Year 2 town visit. 

 
Tuesday 31st January – Year 1 trip to Crenver woods – book packed lunch on the App. 

 
Monday 6th February – Year 2 Narnia Experience 

 
10th February – Junior school inset day. Infants’ school OPEN. 

 
13th – 17th February – Half Term – School closed. 

 
Monday 20th February – All children return to school. 

 
Monday 20th February – Year 2 - Will Keating visit. 

 
Tuesday 28th February – World Book Day – details to follow. 

 
Tuesday 28th February – Year 1 walk. 

 
Friday 2nd March – Cornish Day – details to follow. 

 
Saturday 4th March – St Piran’s Day – details to follow. 

 
Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day for Comic Relief – details to follow. 

 
3rd April – 14th April – Easter Holidays 

 
Monday 17th April – All children return for the Summer Term. 

 

The school trips taking place are looking for parent helpers. If you have the 
availability, we would be grateful. Please see the office. Thank you 

 

Parking 
As you are aware parking around the school can be difficult. Please be respectful at all times, 

and park thoughtfully. Parking/stopping on the yellow zig zags is illegal. 
          

 


